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"Rog" Run
September 10th was the Annual "Rog" Run starting at Joe's
Bar on the square in Stevens Point. The weather was not very
rider friendly holding some people from going on the run, but
for those of us that braved it, we did have fun. 
Over $2000 was raised and donated to the Portage County
Diabetes Foundation, in memory of Roger Stroik. The Stroik
Family and the "Rog" Run committee would like to thank
everybody that attended for making the  Run a success.

Best Damn Biker Bar Contest- June 24, 2006
I will always do my best to support those that support the FRP. Most of you can agree with
that, and this is no exception. I headed down to the South Side of Chicago for the Great
Get Down held at CC's Grove Inn located in Willow Springs, IL for the Best Damn Biker
Bar contest. Kenn and Chuck Hartmann are the masterminds behind this off the radar, off
centered event that brought 100's of riders to CC's to see who is the Best Biker Bar voted
by the bikers themselves. All bars are vying for the coveted trophy ( Won by CC"S in
2006) and were represented from IL and WI. The Brothers and Sisters that attended got
to check out some artwork, crafts and wares that you don't see at many other events.  With
music by Mike Tofoya and Bent. It was clear, sunny and warm. Man, what more can you
ask for (well I can do without the traffic). But all in all, I enjoy the Hartmann Brothers
events because they're just not normal in the realm of biker get-togethers. They give new
meaning to Get Down and Party
For more events from these two go to www.chicagobikerbars.com


